Restoring Ontelaunee Park



The Lynn Township Board of Supervisors and the Lynn Township Recreation Advisory Committee wish to thank everyone who has contributed to the Ontelaunee Park Project.

The Ontelaunee Park Project is dependent on donations and grants for the success of the many projects being completed. Donations are needed to continue the work on these projects. If you would like to contribute to the Ontelaunee Park Project please complete the form below with your charitable contribution. Thank you for your support.

- □ Family\$50□ Picnic table\$200□ Friend\$100□ Bench\$800□ Patron\$250□ Deluxe Park Grill\$300
- \Box Guardian \$500 \Box Tree \$225 \Box Brick \$100 ea. (for walkway inscribed with your name or as me
- □ Brick \$100 ea. (for walkway inscribed with your name or as memorials for loved ones.)
 □ Steel Bike Rack \$500 □ Trash Can \$475
- ☐ Spring Mates \$915 ea. (child ride duck, pony, chipmunk & turtle)

Enclosed is my check made payable to: Lynn Township/Ontelaunee Park Mail to: (7911 Kings Highway, New Tripoli PA 18066)

Picnic tables & benches will have a plate with your name and information fastened to them.

Bricks are inscribed with your name or as memorials for loved ones.

Name:		
Street Address:		
City, State, Zip		
Telephone Number: ()		

Ontelaunee park order form 2010.doc